SPECIAL CALLED MEETING

PROJECT AGREEMENT — PROJECT LIBERTY

The City of Bainbridge City Council will hold a Special Called Meeting on Monday, December 11, 2023, at
11:00am for the purpose of considering the project agreement for Project Liberty. This meeting will be
held at the Charles H. Kirbo Regional Center located at 2500 E. Shotwell Street, Bainbridge, GA 39819.

The Public is invited to this meeting to become informed of the project activities.

The City of Bainbridge is committed to providing all persons with equal access to its services and programs.
For reasonable accommodation, please contact Allie Godwin at 229-248-2000 or
allieg@bainbridgecity.com.




